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Trowbridge Area Board Campus Working Group TABCWG
Report to the Area Board May 2016

Meetings with Maggie Re
Steve Oldrieve and Colin Kay met with Maggie Rae and a group of senior officers from WC on 
Monday April. Notes of this meeting are attached.

Meeting of TABCWG
TABCWG met on Thursday 7th April to discuss the meeting with Maggie Rae. Its response I 
attached.

Meeting with Laurie Bell
Colin Kay met with Laurie Bell on Wednesday 13th April to explore the potential role for County 
Hall as part of the provision in Trowbridge.

Financial Position of Leisure in Trowbridge.
More detailed figures on the financial position of leisure services in Trowbridge have now been 
provided to Steve Oldrieve and Colin Kay

TABCWG now await the draft bid to the Cabinet Office for discussion.

Colin Kay
May 2016


